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19/02/2025  14:18:452025/0623/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt Objection: there seems to be a lack of detail regarding this application. It refers to a simple play area but does 

not provide any detail in the drawings. It is merely the front and back of the South End Road frontage around 

Starbucks (repeated twice). If this is to be in the France, i.e. reducing the pavement space of South End Road 

then this is a nonstarter. If it is to be at the bank this is not clearly shown. In addition, if this intersect with Pond 

Street there is a risk of balls or objects coming off the play area and hitting the vital feeder road to the Royal 

Free. Strangely, even though it seems to be a simple play area the budget is set at £2 million. This may be a 

band within which the construction will keep but it seems a larger amount for a small piece of work. there are 

too many questions and lack of clarity to provide planning permission as it is not clear to any detail what is 

being approved.
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